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WHAT’S ON WEEK 7 OF TERM 4

 
Monday  25th 

November 
Tuesday 26th               

 
Wednesday 27th                               

             
Thursday 28th                   

        
Friday 29th                     

               
 

Book Fair - Library 
 

Book Fair - Library 
Book Fair – Library 

S2 Marine 
Discovery 

Gymnastics S2 

 
Book Fair - Library  

 
 

 
 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT

 
Our New Building 
We are down to the last two weeks of construction! This will be followed by a period of testing and 
quality assurance. We won’t move in this year but the building will be up and running for day one 
next year. 
A few key points to remember for when the new building is operational at the beginning of next year: 

• The lift will be available for parents to use. Students will not be allowed to use the lift on their 
own. 

• Stage 3 classes will be in the top floor of the new building. The two classrooms on the ground 
floor will be occupied by kindergarten. 

• The school administration office will be in the new building. The old office area won’t be 
accessible to parents and visitors. 

• Sick Bay will be in the new building. 
• Security cameras will monitor the area around the new administration block. 
• The school defibrillator will be located in the new office. 
• Students arriving before 8.30am will be required to wait on the seats outside the new 

administration building. 
• The only entry to the school between 9.30am and 2.30 pm will be via the Havenview entrance.  
• Bikes will be stored through the gate to the right just before the new building. 

 
New Entrance to The School 
Thanks to everyone for your co-operation in using the new Havenview Rd entrance to the school. It 
was great to listen to the all of the comments like ‘Wow’, ‘That’s Cool’, ‘it’s amazing’ and ‘They’ve 
done a great job’. 
 
Class Placement for 2020 
We are currently working on our classes for 2020. 
This is the final call for parents to write to me about any social needs of students. Requests must be 
in writing to Mr Burgess. Whilst requests, received by the final date, will be considered it may not be 
possible to meet all wishes.  Requests for specific teachers will not be considered. 
Students will be asked to nominate 5 friends they would like to have in their 2020 class over the 
next week or so. If you are a parent who wants input into who you want your child to nominate please 
speak with your child now. 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

Support for the Lord Family 
Many of you would be aware that one of our students, Rohan, was diagnosed with a serious medical 
condition last week. Friends and colleagues of the family have set up a GoFundMe page to support 
the family as they will be at Westmead Children’s Hospital for extended periods of time and this will 
impact on them financially. 
If you would like to support the Lord family you can go to the page and donate: 
https://www.gofundme.com/f/raise-it-for-
rohan?utm_source=customer&utm_medium=copy_link&utm_campaign=p_cp+share-sheet 
 

 
 
Message Stick 
Last week our students Molly and Dakodha attended The Entrance Campus to return the message 
stick which has been passed around the schools involved in the Gulang Festival. The purpose of 
the message stick was to share information about the festival and invite people to attend. 

 

https://www.gofundme.com/f/raise-it-for-rohan?utm_source=customer&utm_medium=copy_link&utm_campaign=p_cp+share-sheet
https://www.gofundme.com/f/raise-it-for-rohan?utm_source=customer&utm_medium=copy_link&utm_campaign=p_cp+share-sheet


 

 

 

Mini-Fair 
 
 
Tomorrow Year 6 will hold their annual mini-fair. The mini-fair is a 
highlight for students as they participate in a range of activities.  
Students may wear mufti. Please ensure your child wears enclosed, 
solid shoes. Also that they wear a shirt that covers their shoulders as 
they may be in the sun. They also need to bring a hat. 
 

 
 
Well Done Tennis Team 

 
 
Congratulations to our tennis team on 
being awarded 13th place in the State 
Todd Woodbridge Cup. Our team 
competed against students from 
public, independent and religious 
schools from across the state. 
A great achievement. Thank you to 
Mrs Murphy for coaching and 
organising the team. Thanks to 
parents and families for their support. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Mariners Cup 
Over the last couple of weeks our students 
have played in the Mariners Cup at 
Tuggerah. 
The boys’ team won through to the final but 
were narrowly beaten to come runners up. 
The girls’ team played well during the day 
and were unfortunate not to make the final.  
Congratulations to both teams on 
representing our school with pride. 
 
 
 
 
 
Leadership Speeches 
Congratulations to all of our nominees for our student leadership team for 2020. Last week they 
presented their speeches to their peers to convince them they would make the best leader. Votes 
will be tallied and the successful candidates announced at our presentation day. 
 



 

 

 

Band Visit 
Last Thursday we had a visit from Sydney Girls’ High School bands and choir. The bands played 
for students in Years 2 - 6 and their choir worked with our choir on producing a joint performance. 
It was a great experience for our students to listen to quality musicians. 

 
 
End of School Year 
The end of the 2019 school year is quickly approaching. The last day for students is Wednesday 
18th December. 
Students in Years 1 – 6 return to school on Wednesday 29th January 2020. 

  
Book Fair – Next week, Monday – Thursday. 
The Scholastic Book Fair will visit our school in Week 7 (25 – 28 Nov). It 
is a great opportunity to purchase a book as a gift, or buy and donate to 
the school – your name will go in the book that you donated and you will 
also be the first to borrow it when ready. 
Students will have the opportunity to view books during their library 
lesson in Week 7. Purchasing will occur before and after school each 
day. 
 

Michael Burgess 
Principal 
 
Todd Woodbridge Cup State Final 
On Monday, some of our Stage 2 students played in the Todd Woodbridge Cup State final in Sydney. 
500 teams across NSW and the ACT 
played in this tournament and 20 teams 
made it through to the State final 
Our students won a couple of rounds, 
including one against Ashbury PS, we 
lost a couple which included the 
eventually winners, Mater Dei, Wagga 
Wagga and were very close in 3 other 
rounds. 
Overall, the team finished 13th in the 
state, an achievement they should all be 
very proud to have accomplished.  
Students played their games well, with respect and represented Terrigal Public School with pride 
Congratulations team !      
 
Heidi Murphy 
Teacher 



 

 

 

Kindergarten 2020 
Enrolments are now being taken for students starting Kindergarten in 2020. Enrolment 
forms can be collected from our school front office. To ensure that all relevant information 
can be sent to enrolling families, please return enrolment forms as soon as possible. 

Katie Dalton 
Relieving Assistant Principal 
 
 

JOIN THE SCHOOL BAND 
Open to children who will be in Years 3-6 in 2020 
No experience necessary 
  
 

        Mini Fair 

Friday 22nd November 
The Mini Fair involves all students K - 6. For 1 ½  hours, students 
will be able to enjoy the many stalls that are being organised by our 
Year 5 and 6 students. Some of the stalls will be; nerf challenge, 
cafes, obstacle course, footy throw, wet sponge throw, hook a 
duck, hair spray, haunted house and plenty more. Wristband orders 
need to be in to your child's teacher by this Monday 18/11 to allow 

us time to order items for the stalls. All funds raised are used to support our school. If you 
would not like your child to participate for any reason, please let your child's teacher know.  

Ben Krisher     
Teacher 
 
 

BOOK FAIR 
School Book Fair 

Monday 25th Nov – Thursday 28th Nov 

In the school Library. 

 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjGlbLfu-jlAhW6_XMBHRu8Bu0QjRx6BAgBEAQ&url=%2Furl%3Fsa%3Di%26rct%3Dj%26q%3D%26esrc%3Ds%26source%3Dimages%26cd%3D%26ved%3D%26url%3Dhttps%253A%252F%252Fwww.123rf.com%252Fphoto_51975870_stock-vector-high-school-band.html%26psig%3DAOvVaw3JX9vOoWXIjjuEhK-VrlvF%26ust%3D1573778449496137&psig=AOvVaw3JX9vOoWXIjjuEhK-VrlvF&ust=1573778449496137


 

 

 

ADMINISTRATION

 

Money Due  - Parent Online Payment (POP) is the school’s preferred payment option 
 
Online Payments is the school’s preferred payment option. To access please go onto the school’s website and follow 
the ‘Make a Payment’ link. This link will direct you to the Westpac Banking site, where you can make payments directly 
to the school. Please feel free to contact the office, if you need some help or if you want some more information. 
 
Currently we are still taking payments for our voluntary school contributions. Please feel free to contact us if you are not 
sure if you have made a contribution yet. Schools are funded by the State and Federal Government to provide basic 
education to students. As a school community we strive to provide additional learning opportunities to students. To 
assist with the purchase of additional resources, which enhance learning programs, each family is asked to pay a 
Voluntary School Contribution.  
 
We still have a few families who haven’t paid for their children’s book packs. Book packs are handed out at the beginning 
of the year to all students. Each book pack contains items required for each particular grade including the school diary. 
Book packs are sold at a reduced price which, because of our bulk buying power (and because we don’t pay the GST), 
is approximately half the retail price.  
Another reminder invoice was sent home last week.  
 

Support Unit 
• Book Pack - $15 
• RDA for 1-4H only - $ 50 – Term 4 

 

Early Stage 1 (Kindergarten) 
• Book Pack - $ 50 
• K-Year 2 – End of Year Concert $ 2 – Please note, only 2 tickets per child at the moment. If 

you have paid for more than 2 tickets per child online, the extra money will be refunded back 
onto your card. You will receive an email confirming the refund. Thanks for understanding. 

 

Stage 1 (Years 1 & 2) 
• Book Pack - $ 50 
• Maths Investigation Pizza Party for Year 2 - $ 5 
• Maths Investigation Fruit Cup Morning Tea for Year 1 - $ 3 
• End of Year Excursion - $ 15 
• K-Year 2 – End of Year Concert $ 2 – Please note, only 2 tickets per child at the moment. If 

you have paid for more than 2 tickets per child online, the extra money will be refunded back 
onto your card. You will receive an email confirming the refund. Thanks for understanding. 

 

Stage 2 (Years 3 & 4) 
• SAKG - $ 20 (for the whole year) - You are more than welcome to pay $5 per term 
• Book Pack - $ 45 
• End of Year Excursion - $ 13 

 

Stage 3 (Years 5 & 6) 
• Book Pack - $ 50 

 

Whole School Notes 
• Mini Fair - $ 10 for Package A, $ 15 for Package B 

 

Ulrike Myers 
Admin Manager 



 

 

 

   



 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

  
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 


